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PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO




No. OEA3462

Exp. 5.5.0.1 / 6.1.1.1 / 8.10.1.28

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development, and in response to note No. OEA3447 (19 Oct. 2021), has the honor to refer to the request of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to be included as a beneficiary of the programming cycle of the Development Cooperation Fund of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development for the 2021–2024 term.

In that regard, the Mission requests the Secretariat to take the pertinent steps to ensure the inclusion of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines in the Fund’s aforementioned programming cycle, a decision agreed upon as a result of consultations held by Mexico –in its capacity as Chair– with the members of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development. 

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. October 20, 2021
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